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13th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Relaxation of COVID-related practices/restrictions in school 

What are your priorites? 

 

As we begin our second week of term, our minds are already turning towards how we see the 

school moving forward in relaxing things that we do, or don’t do, to support our safety in relation 

to COVID-19.  

 

We do not plan to review matters fully for a few weeks yet and any relaxation would of course be 

based upon the broad landscape of infection in Devon following the return of children to school 

being stable and moving positively. We would however welcome your help with the plans that we 

make and where the priorities lie.  

 

With this in mind we are speaking to children, and seeking the views of parents in relation to the 

question:- 

 

What would be the first changes that you’d like to see when we are in  

a position to relax restrictions in relation to COVID?  

 

While we cannot promise to meet everyone’s priority first it would be useful to have a flavour of 

where these might lie for parents. Alongside this letter I will be talking to children in assemblies over 

the coming weeks about where their priorities lie as we seek to develop a safe ‘normal’ moving 

forward.  

 

Please let us know your priorities by speaking to your child’s teacher or any member of the school 

team, sending us an email to admin@haytorview.devon.sch.uk, dropping us a line via School 

Gateway or giving us a call on 01626 203040.  

 

We look forward to hearing your thoughts and look forward to talking to you more about positive 

steps forward over the coming weeks and months.  

 

 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Scott Hampton                                               

Co – Head Teacher                                       
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